
 
 

 

 

 

August 4, 2014 

 

Vicki Fenton 

President and Founder 

Eve Fenton Love All Foundation 

 

 

Dear Vicki, 

 

On behalf of the Recreational Therapy/Child Life Department and the Long Term Care 

residents at Children's Specialized Hospital in Mountainside, New Jersey, I would like to 

thank you for yet another delightful  party you sponsored on July 27, 2014. Thank you for 

organizing this event for us. We appreciate the continuous generosity and compassion 

that you demonstrate to our residents and their families. We know many hours of work go 

into organizing this party, and we thank you for your dedication.  

 

Our kids enjoyed gathering together in our Day Room for the energetic comedian routine. 

As always, the comedians provided laughter and merriment for our residents, their 

families, and staff. Thank you also for providing us with a delicious feast! Families and 

staff thoroughly enjoyed the food that you donated to the party. Family members of our 

residents also appreciated the gifts you provided. Many, many thanks, Vicki! 

 

 

 Kind Regards, 

 

Lindsay Healy, CTRS 
 


